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          Get Schooled on NCCC with our Virtual Orientation 

Learn everything you need to know about the college through our new 

Virtual Orientation! 

Information about academic support services, technology assistance, 

the college bookstore, student accounts, billing, financial aid 

guidelines, college policies and student engagement opportunities is 

available through a series of helpful videos and presentations.  

You can also learn more about our commitment to diversity, equity 

and inclusion. 

For more information about new student orientation, contact the 

Student Life Office at studentlife@nccc.edu. 

 

          The College Bookstore is now online! 

Get your text books for the Fall 2020 semester, and pick up some 

North Country swag, through our new Online Bookstore.  

Textbook sales are underway now. Click on the Textbook Lookup link 

and find your department, course and section to select your 

textbooks. If you have financial aid/college book deferment, you will 

be able to apply your aid at checkout. 

The bookstore offers curbside pickup at the Saranac Lake and 

Malone campuses. For more information, call 518-354-5170 (Saranac 

Lake) or 518-354-5171 (Malone). 

 

 

Contact information 

Main: 518-891-2915 or 888-TRY-NCCC 

Academic Affairs: vpaa@nccc.edu 

Admissions: admissions@nccc.edu, 888-TRY-NCCC 

Business Office: businessoffice@nccc.edu; ext. 1688 

Financial Aid: financialaid@nccc.edu; 888-TRY-NCCC 

IT Help Desk: helpdesk@nccc.edu; ext. 4357 

Registrar: records@nccc.edu; ext. 1689 

Residence Life/Association: 518-354-0347 

Student Life: studentlife@nccc.edu 

 

 

23 Santanoni Ave.  

Saranac Lake, NY 12983 

www.nccc.edu 

 

Guide to the Fall 2020 Semester 

Whether you’re new to the college community or a returning student, welcome to the 

start of the Fall 2020 semester! Thank you for choosing North Country.  

As a means to ensure the health and safety of the college community, most classes will 

be delivered in an online format this semester. Here are a few highlights of our plans:  

• All operations will be conducted remotely until Sept. 14. For students, that 
means no campus access (except for bookstore curbside pickup) for the first 
two weeks of the semester. 

• Some courses will have live online meetings while others will be fully online.  

• Daily screening and masks will be required for any in-person classes. 

• Appointments to access in-person tutoring, library services, and computer lab 
will be possible after Sept. 14. 

To view our full plan for the semester visit our Fall 2020 page, or watch our Fall 2020 

Plan and Protocols presentation, narrated by college President Joe Keegan.  

If your questions are not answered, reach out to us and let us know. As the semester 

continues, be sure to check your college email, the Fall 2020 page, and follow us on 

social media for regular updates.  
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